MORMUGAO PORT TRUST
TRAFFIC DEPARTMENT

Ref.No. TM/ 328/2020/334g 7th March 2020

TRADE NOTICE NO. 03/2020

In view of the corona virus threat, the Central Government has decided that
no cruise ship from any foreign destination will be allowed to call on Indian ports
with immediate effect till 31st March 2020

Hence, Mormugao Port Trust will not allow any cruise vessel to enter port till
31.03.2020.

This Trade Notice is issued for information of all the members of the trade

' fraternity, their business associates and stakeholders concerned.

—P-Rai)
Statutory Authority for Traffic dept
&
Dy. Chairman/MPT

To,

President, Mormugao Stevedores - with a request to kindly circulate
Association among your members and other
President, Mormugao Steamers business associates

Agents Association



